Liming,

Thank you so very much for your kind words and the report.

I do agree with the other presenters after speaking with some more and the conference was worth the money 
I look forward to attending others that you may organize on energy topics.

Regards,
Curtis Mohammed
 

Please be advised that my new email address is cmohammed@tbtltt.com
Hi,

 

Wanted to thank you for your invite and the tie - happy birthday Liming!

 

We got very positive feed back from those who understand the importance of sugar in the ethanol world - particularly Cosan, the Mexicans, Colombians  and the Jenkins Group. The Minister from El Salvador is an old friend and I thought not enough was made of his availability. He liked my optimism as well

 

Unfortunatley, from my perspective, too many of the speakers and attendees associated ethanol with corn and the US and developments in the US on research.etc. Thst being said we picked up several new clients once we had the chance to talk with them - and have had many e-mails since. Also those attendees we invited for you did find it useful to meet and greet people we introduced them to.

 

So I would have to say the conference was a success so thank you.

 

Two personal comments...the hotel was terrible in the eyes of all I spoke to  and too many of yoiur speakers put up slides etc with too much information and virtually unreadable. This shows it was data produced for a different occasion/audience. Ours was made for your conference

 

Kind regards

 

Michael. Liddiard, Kingsman Americas

Yes I did – good luck – tell you bosses you guys did well!

Mark Olsen, Jenkin Sugar

Dear Cynthia

I filled the evaluation and I will send it scanned when I arrive to my country.

Thanks and congratulations for the conference.

Dr. Marcelo G. Cerdán 
Sales Manager Latin America & the Caribbean 
Fermentis - Division de SI Lesaffre 
Tel: +54 (11) 5917 5413 
Cel.: +54 (911) 3167 2236 
E-mail: mcerdan@lesaffre.com.ar 
